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ferm, I neticed that lie had [ost oee
arm, that his dusty whrite vest iras
buttoned unevenly se ti&t one~ ide

ug beloir the, other, and that in the.
t..th of the. shouting iie ras, indomit-
ably caim and unperturbed. F'is1Ily
the. man whoi iiad first spoken made an
earne6t appeal te the. meeting to gir.
the. einexious stranger a iiearing, and
the clameur subsided. And lie speke.
His 'noie thuxidered out over the
cross-roads. His irords camne with
stormy flueney. Tii.re iras trenien-
dons volume and vigeur. 'The. con-
quiest iras complete. He had not gene
far bofor. tiier. ias tumultueus
cheerlng. H. 8eemed te sway the.
eroird as lie would. Thstead of di-
vision, tiiere iras unity; instead ef
dissnt there iras eager asseiit and a
ferreur of entiiusiasm. Even "Big
Thiunder" conld lave liad feir greater
pernenal triwnphs on the platforin.

Tiie m.aning of ail ti 1 had to

Mr. Greenway succeeded te thie repre-
sentation of the censtituency. AI-
tiiough ii, ias a (Jenservative candi-
date in tire contesta, and ia described
in The Parliamentarij Oompanion. for
1875 as an «independent Conserva-
tive>, iie gave a guarded support
to the Mackenzie G<wernment, and
gradually estahUslhed a working re-
lation with the, Liberal party. In
tact, tiiere iras an agreement before
le iras returned by acclamation that
le would support the, Administration.
He -vas ene et the leaders in the move-
ment ef population froin Huron and
Bruce te Manitoba. IUnable te reuist
the lure of pelitics, lie entered thie
western Legislatin,. and eventually
became leader of thie Liberal party
and Premier of the Prevne.

lIn 1882 1 met Mr. Greexiway ini
Londen. He iiad established a weekly
neirepaper at (3rystal CJity, lu Mani-
toba, and iras looking for an editor.
The negetiations terminated 'when it
iras intimated that the. editor ineuld
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